FOES Newsletter

Who are we: We are Friends of Eardisley School (FOES)
- a small group of parents who raise money which benefits your
children and the school.

December 2023

Rags 2 Riches: Well done to all that donated. Raising £85.50.

Kington Community Charity Shop: Thank you to all of you who
donated items and helped at the shop.We raised £1054.60.

FOES Lottery: The Eardisley School (FOES) Lottery is now up and running with Your School Lottery. This
lottery has been set up specifically to raise money and make a difference for our children!

It's a fantastic way to bring parents, carers, teachers and the wider community together, in partnership with our school,
and at the same time give something back.

How the lottery works:

|. Go to https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play

2. Enter in Eardisley CE Primary School

3. Register, choose your numbers and make payment.

Cost is £1 per ticket. For every ticket you play, 74.2% goes to our school and prizes.

There is a guaranteed cash winner for your school every week and the chance to win the £25,000 jackpot. The draw
takes place every Saturday, we notify the winners via email. Match all 6 numbers and you win the JACKPOT! Please
take part if you can.

Santa Dash: We were pleased to provide the hot chocolates and chocolates. The children were in great spirits.

Father Christmas and his elf visit: The children may have told you the big man in red came to visit
their class recently. Father Christmas handed out chocolate coins to the very polite and happy children.

Upcoming Christmas Performances: We will be there providing refreshments and selling raffle
tickets. £1 a ticket. Some wonderful hampers to be won. See our Facebook Page for pictures.

What money are we donating at the moment? We are donating money to help subsidise each
year group for a school trip. As well as contributing to the cost of transport for simming.We hope this makes it a little
kinder on the pockets for you.We have also donated £500 to the School for iPads.

Thank you’s to: Co-op for providing sweets for the School Disco before half term.

Raffle prizes donated by:Arrowplant, Railway Cafe, Pallisers, Paul Davies,Wye Grow, Hay Takeaway, Hereford Charcuterie
- these generously donated items make up some wonderful Christmas Hampers!

Thank you to all the parents who supported us for the School Disco, Kington Community Shop, School Performance
refreshments and everything in between!

We are always looking for enthusiastic parents, grandparents or careers to join our team.

If you are interested in helping, no matter how small or big,
contact Anna on 07709 657913 or Susanna on 07980 258132




